Coats, Brian@Waterboards

From: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 6:30 PM

To: Westhoff, Steven@Waterboards
Subject: Fwd: IDP similar to PWM claimed IDP

Felicia Marcus

Chair

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street, 25th floor
Sacramento, CA 95812
(916)341-5603
Felicia.Marcus@waterboards.ca.gov

Sent from my iPad so forgive typos or terseness

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ron Weitzman <ronweitzman@redshift.com>

Date: July 20, 2018 at 5:23:52 PM PDT

To: <jmoore052@gmail.com>, 'Marcia Wright' <marciawright@comcast.net>,
<DDWrecycledwater@waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: 'Dorene D'Adamo' <ddadamo@waterboards.ca.gov>, 'Felicia Marcus'
<felicia.marcus@waterboards.ca.gov>, 'Frances Spivy-Weber' <frances.spivy-
weber@waterboards.ca.gov>, 'Steven Moore' <smoore@waterboards.ca.gov>, 'Tam Doduc'
<tdoduc@waterboards.ca.gov>, 'Tom Howard' <thoward@waterboards.ca.gov>, Claude Hoover
<claude.hoover@gmail.com>, <DSullivan@mpc.edu>, Glen Dupree <glen@merrillfarms.com>,
<Hart22584@comcast.net>, <KenEkelund@redshift.com>, Mike LeBarre <mike.lebarre@outlook.com>,
Mke Scattini <daisiegirl25@aol.com>, Richard Ortiz <OrtizRichard150@yahoo.com>, Jane Parker
<district4@co.monterey.ca.us>, John Phillips <district2@co.monterey.ca.us>, Luis Alejo
<districtl @co.monterey.ca.us>, Mary Adams <district5@co.monterey.ca.us>, Simon Salinas
<district3@co.monterey.ca.us>, Buill Monning <Nicole.Charles@sen.ca.gov>, Mark Stone
<Assemblymember.Stone@outreach.assembly.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: IDP similar to PWM claimed IDP

All, I do not know of any. I'm also concerned about the side contract Pure
Water Monterey made with the county's water resources agency to provide
growers with irrigation water subject only to tertiary treatment of the same
brew of sewer and ag runoff water. The side contract was necessary to
secure county approval of PWM's access to Salinas Valley ag water. Plants
irrigated with that water are likely to be deformed and poisonous. The side
contract acknowledges such a problem but provides no clear source of funds
to correct it. The burden could easily fall on Monterey Peninsula

ratepayers. --Ron

From: jmoore052@gmail.com [mailto:jmoore052@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 4:00 PM




To: Marcia Wright; ronweitzman@redshift.com;
DDWrecycledwater@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: IDP similar to PWM claimed IDP

Do you know of any Ca Potable reuse project that would be similar to the PWM
project even if it only recycled sewage? John
Sent from my iPhone=



